Dear [Participant's Name],

Thank you for participating in our recent retreat. We hope you found the experience enriching
and valuable.

We are constantly striving to improve our events and would greatly appreciate your feedback.
Please take a moment to share your thoughts regarding the following:

e What aspects of the retreat did you find most beneficial?

o Were there any areas that you feel could be improved?

o How did the retreat meet your expectations?

« Any additional comments or suggestions?

Your feedback is essential in helping us create better experiences for future retreats. Please reply
to this email with your thoughts by [insert deadline].

Thank you once again for your participation. We look forward to hearing from you!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]



